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Please	see	attached	a	potential	option	for	ward	boundary	changes	in	Murrindindi	shire	Council. 
However,	I	still	prefer	the	three	ward	option	posed	by	VEC	in	2019.

In	my	previous	submission,	I	argued	that	the	'Murrindindi'	area	should	not	be	included	in	the 
Cathedral	Ward	due	to	there	being	no	viable	route	through	to	it.	However,	on	closer	inspection, 
according	to	the	information	in	the	interactive	map,	that	section	does	not	have	any	voters,	so	it	is 
not	crucial	at	this	stage	in	which	ward	it	is	included.

Please	note,	when	using	the	interactive	mapping	tool,	it	would	be	easier	to	suggest	workable	new 
ward	boundaries	if	there	was	an	overlay	function	that	showed	topographical	information, 
boundaries	of	uninhabited	areas	(e.g.,	forest	reserves	and	state	parks),	shops,	public	buildings,	and 
roads.	Otherwise,	the	interactive	map	is	easy	to	use.




